
Board Briefs
Highlights from the Board Meeting of May 29, 2012

Consent Items
Enclosure A - CNP Applications and Meal Prices

• CNP Lunch/Breakfast Application and Policy Statement for 2012-13
• USDA Free and Reduced-Price Meals Application for 2012-13
• Lunch prices will increase by 15 cents for students due to the weighted average price

requirement mandated by the federal government.  Employee prices will increase by
25 cents and visitor prices will remain the same for breakfast and lunch.
• Prices will be as follows:

• Breakfast – all schools - $1.00
• Lunch – West Elementary and Russellville Elementary - $1.75
• Lunch – Russellville Middle and Russellville High School - $2.00
• Reduced price for breakfast - $.30
• Reduced price for lunch - $.40
• Employee Lunch - $2.50
• Employee Breakfast - $1.25
• Visitor Breakfast - $1.50
• Visitor Lunch – $4.00

Enclosure B - CNP Agreements
• To furnish food service to a child care center – Head Start
• To provide after-school snacks for the Chucky Mullins Center After-School Care

Program
• To provide breakfast and lunch to the Special Programming for Achievement Network

(SPAN) Department of Youth Services at the College Avenue School building
Enclosure C - Diploma Options Revised

Students who earn a Credit-Based diploma will be allowed to “upgrade” to a regular
diploma by meeting assessment requirements. 

Enclosure D - School Calendar Revised
Due to recently passed legislation, the approved school calendar was revised to meet
requirements of the new law. 

Personnel
Transfer in Position
1. Kristi Glover, From 5th Grade Teacher to 4th Grade Teacher, RES
Employment in Position
2. Terry Stockton, Custodian, WES; effective June 4, 2012
3. Chris Heaps, Alternative School Teacher and Head Baseball Coach, RHS for the 2012-13 school year

The next regular board meeting will be June 14, and the work session will be June 11.

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System 
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education. 

Sarah Terry, Editor


